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Memo to Member Schools

Attention Member Schools,

Several members have raised questions and concerns regarding the initial division placements for team
sports.

The AIA will continue to evaluate through the weekend reviewing specific cases and verifying more than
30,000 data points used in the formula. We want to ensure that all data points for each school were
provided to the consultants as intended. We will check each school on a sport-by-sport basis within that
data transfer. If any errors are found we will rerun the formula.

In addition, we have posted the Oct. 1, 2014 enrollment as reported to the AIA by the member schools.
That can be viewed by clicking here, also available at www.aiaonline.org under the Top Story Section.
Member schools, if your enrollment number is inaccurate (must be what your enrollment was on Oct.
1), please send this information to bbolitho@aiaonline.org by close of business today.

The current process remains in place for the division appeals schedule, as does the current division
placement as presented. Should we find anything with regards to the data transfer and the use of that
data, we will get that corrected by Monday morning, Jan. 26, and notify those schools where a
significant change has occurred. When we have completed the analysis, we will send another email out
verifying the data is correct or making any updates to what has been originally posted.

Thank you member schools for your patience as we insure the integrity of the process.

AlA Staff
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